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From: "sherry" <sherryammons@comcast.net>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 5/6/2008 1:15:34 PM
Subject: FW: rezoning of property 

 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: sherry [mailto:sherryammons@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2008 1:11 PM
To: 'avc524@aol.com'; 'mdk4tn2u@aol.com'; 'gewart@georgeewart.com';
'grafhomes@aol.com'; 'makane1@bellsouth.net'; 'anders@holstongases.com';
'tbenefield@benefieldrichters.com'; 'cole5137@bellsouth.net';
's.johnson692@gmail.com'; 'rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com';
'npavlis@chartercom.com'; 'wstowers@stowerscat.com'
Subject: FW: rezoning of property 
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: sherry [mailto:sherryammons@comcast.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2008 11:33 AM
To: 'bartcarey@comcast.net'
Subject: rezoning of property 
 
My husband and I own 3 lots on Chapman Highway at Longvale Rd between
the old Wal-mart and the new Wal-mart.  We also own two lots on Longvale
Road.  One is vacant, the other is a rental house.  We desire to rezone
the vacant lot from RB TO CB and tie it to the three commercial lots as
one piece of property.  The lot with the house at 120 Longvale will
serve as a buffer between the commercial lots and the neighborhood.  We
have a permit from TDEC and Knox County Engineering to finish the
grading that was started.  We will implement that plan later this year.
Whether we build a self storage facility or someone else purchases the
property, I do not believe the neighborhood will be adversely affected.
We ask that you approve our rezoning on May 8th.
Sincerely,
Janice and Gary Hines 


